
From: Erin Thune
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Off Street Parking input
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 5:50:27 PM

Hello,

I live at 56 Leech Street in Saint Paul.

We are satisfied with the current permit parking only areas on our street - Leech Street,
which is considered parking "Area 7".

Please do not change the hours of permit-only parking - keep it as is.

We would respectfully request that Parking Enforcement be monitoring our area, as the
active construction site that has blocked some off-street parking on W 7th pushes
construction worker and retail traffic into our neighborhood (Forbes, Leech, McBoal,
Wilkin). Construction workers park in any available spot beginning early on weekday
mornings, and on the weekends, retail parking is pushed into our permit-only parking.

Current signs are unclear - they say No Event Parking - and people think that if they're not
going to an event at - say - XCel - that they're fine to park there.  Signs with updated
wording that is more clear would be appreciated/helpful.  (Perhaps - PERMIT PARKING
ONLY 6:00am - 8:00pm) 

Thank you,
Erin Thune 
56 Leech St. 
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